Harry Kim Mayor



Christopher J. Yuen Director

Roy R. Takemoto

Deputy Director

County of Hawaii

PLANNING DEPARTMENT

25 Aupuni Street, Room 109 • Hilo, Hawaii 96720-4252 (808) 961-8288 • Fax (808) 961-8742

February 8, 2002

Mr. Bruce N. Sloan, Division Manager MarQuis Resort Homes 75-170 Hualalai Road, Suite D-211 Kailua-Kona, HI 96740

Dear Mr. Sloan:

PLANNED UNIT DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION (PUD 01-02)

Applicant:

Centex Homes

Consultant: Belt Collins Hawaii Ltd. Tax Map Key: (3) 6-9-007:010 & 012

We have received your letter of January 30, 2002 withdrawing this PUD Application. Per your request, we have terminated the review and consideration of this PUD Application.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Rodney Nakano of this department at 961-8288.

Sincerely

CHRISTOPHER J. YVEN

Planning Director

RKN:cps

P:\WP60\RODNEY\PUD\L3PUDCentexwithdraw.doc

xc: Planning Dept. - Kona



